
 

Join us in “The Streets of Philadelphia” for the 8th Annual Holy Cross Basket Raffle! 

Friday, November 8th from 6-10pm at Pope John Paul High School. 

 

It will be a night of sisterly and brotherly love with over 200 baskets, 50/50 ticket sales and 

amazing grand prizes. Win big and support our amazing school! 

 

Ticket sales will begin on Monday, September 23rd. Tickets sell out quickly so gather your 

friends and family for this 21+event. There will be plenty of tables for open seating or you can 

reserve a table for 8-10 people. $20 Admission tickets ($25 at the door) also include 20 raffle 

tickets.  The doors will open at 6pm and the raffle begins at 8pm. This is BYOB event so bring 

snacks and beverages to enjoy the night!  

 

*Also, we are in need of items to supplement the wonderful baskets. Please consider donating 

any NEW, unused items such as candles, frames, glasses/serveware, bath/beauty products, 

toys/games, etc. Medium to large sized baskets (gently used) and shred are also helpful. 

 Donations can be dropped off at the Main Office 

 

Would you like to volunteer to help or make a donation?  

Just contact basketraffle@hcrc.school and we’ll be in touch.  

 

Thank you from the Basket Raffle Committee 

Nancy Lee, Julie Fredette, Denise Richards, Melissa DiRado, Monica Lizzul and Melissa Lord 

 

 

 

 


